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Bolney Parish Council would suggest visits to:

i. the location of the proposed HDD crossing of Wineham Lane to understand the impact of construction on local residents
and local road users;

ii. the route of the connecting cable from the new substation in Cowfold to the Bolney Substation along the east side of
Wineham Lane to understand the impact on the setting of Listed Buildings to the north of the site. This is private land and
will require landowner consent;

iii. the impact of the connecting cable route across PROW 1T and the mitigation suggested for the continued use of the
PROW through out the construction period; and

iv. the existing Bolney Substation on Wineham Lane to understand the size of the site and the location and size of any
associated construction laydown area to understand the impact on local residential properties. Permission will need to be
obtained from National Grid to access the site.



